
The Department of History and Classics are very
pleased to announce Dr Chelsea Gardner's

appointment as one of the three inaugural Evans
Teaching and Learning Scholars, who will hold their

positions for a three-year term. Her outstanding
project is outlined below:

CONGRATULATIONS!
DR CHELSEA GARDNER

Innovative Pedagogies, Experiential Learning, and the Acadia Experience



The objective of the activities for this project is to introduce authentic, experiential classroom
activities into undergraduate courses at Acadia. These activities will be implemented at various

levels (course, department, faculty, university-wide), and are all designed to challenge
traditional methods of teaching and learning, in order to create a more fulsome classroom

environment with engaged learners, and to encourage faculty, as educators, to move beyond
dated assessment methods that are themselves increasingly at risk of becoming redundant

with the increased prevalence of robust AI technologies.



DEPARTMENT OF HISTORY & CLASSICS


